
THE TRINITY

In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth. Now the earth was formless and empty, darkness 
was over the surface of the deep, and the Spirit of God was hovering over the waters. Then God said, “Let us 
make mankind in our image, in our likeness, so that they may rule over the fish in the sea and the birds in 
the sky, over the livestock and all the wild animals, and over all the creatures that move along the ground.”  
Genesis 1:1, 26

“Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and 
of the Holy Spirit”  Matthew 28:19

In the beginning was the Word, and the Word was with God, and the Word was God. Through him all things 
were made; without him nothing was made that has been made.  John 1:1, 3

“God is spirit, and his worshipers must worship in the Spirit and in truth.” John 4:24

“Whoever serves me must follow me; and where I am, my servant also will be. My Father will honor the one 
who serves me.”  John 12:26

“I have much more to say to you, more than you can now bear. But when he, the Spirit of truth, comes, he 
will guide you into all the truth. He will not speak on his own; he will speak only what he hears, and he will 
tell you what is yet to come. He will glorify me because it is from me that he will receive what he will make 
known to you. All that belongs to the Father is mine. That is why I said the Spirit will receive from me what 
he will make known to you.”  John 16:12-15

For since the creation of the world God’s invisible qualities—his eternal power and divine nature—have been 
clearly seen, being understood from what has been made, so that people are without excuse.  Romans 1:20

One Lord, one faith, one baptism; one God and Father of all, who is over all and through all and in all.  
Ephesians 4:5-6

May the grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, and the love of God, and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you 
all.  2 Corinthians 13:14

This is how God showed his love among us: He sent his one and only Son into the world that we might live 
through him. This is love: not that we loved God, but that he loved us and sent his Son as an atoning sacrifice 
for our sins. Dear friends, since God so loved us, we also ought to love one another. No one has ever seen 
God; but if we love one another, God lives in us and his love is made complete in us. This is how we know 
that we live in him and he in us: He has given us of his Spirit. And we have seen and testify that the Father 
has sent his Son to be the Savior of the world. If anyone acknowledges that Jesus is the Son of God, God lives 
in them and they in God  1 John 4:9-15 


